HEAD OF THE DON
7TH NOVEMBER 2021
COVID REQUIREMENTS

Dear Club Representative
We thank you for your entries to Head of the Don

Your safety is our priority. At our event on the 7th November 2021, we are making some
alterations, to ensure that, you and your clubs competitors remain as safe as possible in these
challenging times:

* Each club will be required to provide a single point of contact, who will provide their
contact details, and sign a declaration confirming that their club has not brought any
competitors, or others, who have any symptoms of COVID-19, or who have had a
recent positive PCR test, or have been "pinged" by Track and Trace.

* Club contacts will agree to contact DRC, if anyone in attendance subsequently tests
positive, and will pass on any alerts from DRC, ( post Head Race ) to all attendees,
should we be notified by other clubs.

* We are not encouraging the attendance of spectators, our viewing opportunities are
restricted, and we need to maintain social distancing where possible.

* Refunds for those competitors who have to comply with government guidelines, with
reference to Track and Trace and self-isolating, will be made. Substitutions will be
permitted.

* Our building will operate a one way system. Routes will be clearly marked. We ask for

your co-operation in maintaining social distancing.

* Changing rooms will be available, however, we ask that changing is kept to a minimum,
personal bags should be left at your trailers, not left in the building.

Your continued support and attendance at our Head Race, is greatly appreciated, we hope that you
enjoy your days racing on the River Don.

Carol McGlone

Club Captain
Doncaster Rowing Club
07752 270636



